é;SRAMSZ REGISTER, SHANGHAI, TELEPHONE: 12262

Mloud’s Megister of 5htppmg,

Glen Line Building,

‘& 2, Peking Road,

W "
- 37 JUL 1936
- Shanghai, 10th July, 1936

The Secretary,

London.

Dear 3ir,

We duly received your letter of the 19th June
regarding the steamer "Minderoo", and in reply thereto
Wwe have to say that the vessel is now at the shipbreaker's
yard at this port and work of demolition will be commenced

shortly, when we will notify you.

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithtully,

i |

For the Surveyors.







